HAMILTON POLICE SERVICES BOARD
165 King William Street

P.O. Box 1060, LCD 1 Tel. (905) 546-2727
Hamilton, ON L8N 4C1 Fax (905) 546-4720
DATE April 30, 2015
TO: Chief Glenn DeCaire
FROM: Lois Morin, Administrator

SUBJECT: Council Follow-Up Notice with respect to Proposed Legislation to

Limit Speed Achievable in Commercially Sold Vehicles in Canada

Subjoined for your information and attention please find a copy of the resolution
respecting the above, which was approved by the Police Services Board at its Public
meeting held on Thursday, April 23, 2015.
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5.3

Stephanie Paparella, Legislative Coordinator, Office of the City Clerk

Correspondence from Stephanie Paparella, Legislative Coordinator, Office
of the City Clerk with respect to Council Follow-up Notice: Proposed
Legislation to Limit the Speed Achievable in Commercially Sold Vehicles
in Canada

After discussion, the Board approved the following:

Moved by: Member Eisenberger
Seconded by: Member Juchniewicz

That the Board receive the correspondence, as printed.

Carried.



